Standard 6 Committee
2-13-12

Present: John Miazga, Wendy Storms, Judy Hakes, Richard Bain,
Marilyn Eisenwine-taking minutes

Last time we were reviewing Target level data for this
standard. We are adding the CREATE model SCOPE project with the
public schools.

Deborah Banker is now a trainer of trainers for QM - Quality
Matters for online courses. She will start training in small
groups. March 30 will be the first date.

Ann Bullion-Mears has been asked to train faculty at ASU through
the CITR on rubrics.

Vushi/Second Life are being made available campus wide this
spring. Deborah Banker did a presentation through her graduate
students doing CPRs in Second Life to the College of Education
last fall.

Unit Budget - it's hard to follow on campus. We get IE funds -
Institutional Enhancement funds on campus. This money supports
EPI Center personnel. We also get DE funds - Distance
Education. Some EPI Center personnel funded this way. The new
budget model being developed now is based upon Semester Credit
Hour (sch) production. This will be good for the C&I dept. with
graduate programs online. The minimum number is 15, and our
courses have more than that. We will look at making adjustments
for field-based courses with undergraduate courses. The minimum
number of candidates is 30. We are not being penalized budget
wise, but there is not enough money to go around.

Concerning work load, we need to add the 8x5 initiative for
graduate online courses. This should be good for us. 8 weeks of
courses 5 times a year

Online course delivery class size is 35 for undergraduate and 25
for graduate courses.

Clinical faculty are included as supervisors for student teachers.
These are experienced part time professionals with training and
input on policies and procedures. Professionals at the graduate
level must hold the certificate for which they are supervising
candidates.



Advisors take the load off of faculty, therefore enhancing
effectiveness of faculty in teaching and mentoring candidates.

Grants have provided resources for programs and projects.

Ongoing discussions about funding from IT for unit's assessment
system. We purchases File Maker Pro out of our own funds. The
EPI Center is our main data collection asset.

Faculty resources for education beyond the education program
include individual faculty web sites, NWP websites, etc.

Maurice Fortin will do the report for the library resources.

Dr. Bain is doing several assessments of the principals' and
superintendents' programs that we can use as part of our

data. The Assessment Committee should collect this type of
information from all program managers or faculty to share with
others.

The committee is asked to continue to look at John's Standard 6
Target Level Explanations. On the R Drive, it is called the
Target Level 2 document.



